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Banking and Financial Services Partner Adam Nathe was recently appointed to the board of directors for
Twin Cities Diversity in Practice (TCDIP), a nonprofit dedicated to advancing diversity and inclusion
initiatives in the Minnesota legal profession.

"TCDIP brings together leaders from different parts of the legal community to share ideas, to discuss
differences, and to address the challenges non-majority lawyers face, a mission I'm excited to be a part of,”
Nathe said. “Stinson’s leadership and commitment to diversity, equity and inclusion has and will continue
to help move TCDIP’s mission forward. TCDIP has been a helpful resource for us by providing great D&I
and professional development programs for attorneys of color. As a firm we also remain actively involved
with TCDIP’s recruiting commitment, the Minnesota D&I Leadership Roundtable, the 1L clerkship
program and the board.”

Nathe is a trusted advisor to lenders and companies in financing transactions from initiation to payoff,
restructure, or other exit. He is also actively involved with Stinson’s pro bono work and has been
recognized consistently by the Minnesota State Bar Association for his commitment to pro bono service.
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